
 

Primary School 

 Do you like to learn and play? 
Do you like to make lots of fun memories? 

Do you like working as a team? 
If yes, then come and join our Ravenswood Primary School family!  

 
Children who turn 5 years of age between 1st March 2024 and 29th 

February 2025 should be registered for school by the 19th of 
January.  

 
We would like to welcome all Primary 1 beginners for enrolment at 

Ravenswood Primary on Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th of 
January. You will find us on Tiree Road, Cumbernauld, G67 1NR. 

 Please come along on the day that suits you best between 9:15am 
and 10:15am or 1:45pm – 2:45pm.  

You will need to bring… 
• Your child’s birth certificate 

• A recent council tax bill, or some proof of address 
 

For more information please don’t hesitate to contact us on  
01236 632100, or if the dates and times above are not suitable for 

you then please let us know and we can make alternative 
arrangements.  

If you would like to find out more about life at Ravenswood then 
please take a look at our…  

Twitter feed - @RavenswoodPS   
School website - https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/ravenswoodps/  

 

 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/ravenswoodps/

